[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]ATTENDANCE®





[image: image3.emf] 


[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]


     












[image: image6.jpg]



Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 14th September 2018 

















�





            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	98.9%


Year 1		-	99.3%


Year 2		-	100%


Year 3		-	98.3%


Year 4		-	98.1%


Year 5		-	99.3%


Year 6		-	99.0%








Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








Awards





(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Merit Awards


Yr 1 Ema & Laura


Yr 2 Summayah & Muhsen


Yr 3 Jayden & Adama


Yr 4 Zaid & Hanan


Yr 5 Sarlota & Jaydon


Yr 6 Lawko & Mya











Readers of the Weeks





		


Y1		Bereket


Y2		Nicardo


Y3		Kajus


Y4		Marek


Y5		Oksana


	








Dinner Money


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.











School Council


Our new Pupil School Council for this academic year has been chosen and consists of the following pupils to represent the rest of the school are:-


Year 2 – Mayisha & Yad 


Year 3 – Amario & Dilianne


Year 4 – Zaid & Aisha


Year 5 – Minhaz & Oksana


Year 6 – Godfred & Nadia

















Foundry School Nursery














Contact Details


Can you please ensure all contact details for your children are kept up to date. It is very important we can contact you in an emergency.


If you need to change a telephone number or address please contact the school office as soon as possible, on 0121 250 8850.
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New Families Welcome (


We would like to welcome all of our new pupils and families who have arrived with us this week.


Anything you would like to know or need please do not hesitate to ask.


Staff members will be available to talk to on the playground or contact the school office, where they will be happy to help with your enquiries.








Expectation 


Meetings


Thank you to all those parents who attended our expectation meeting this week. 


It was lovely to see so many of you and we look forward to working with you this new school year.


We also look forward to meeting with Year 1 and Year 2 parents on Monday 17th September.











School Forms


If you have any medical forms or data consent forms for your child/children that you have not returned, can you please make sure they are completed and returned as soon as possible.


It is extremely important we have all medical forms and data consent forms returned to the school office.


Thank you.

















                                            

